Minutes of the Finance Committee

October 16, 2006

In attendance: FinCom members Girard, Meehan, Meunier, and Walsh. Chair Meunier called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m.

Fincom member Walsh brought to the attention of the committee that the first budget session will be in December. All department heads need to have their draft in for the department head meeting.
Fincom member Walsh brought to our attention that the highway dept. has had many people out sick possibly due to poor motivation. Supt. Davis feels he is being picked on. Supt. Davis will attend the next OIS meeting on Wednesday October 25th at 7:00am.

Fincom members Meehan and Meunier began discussion of the towns financial future. There was much discussion and brainstorming on this matter. There was also a discussion that an operational override will be likely for next years budget or there may be a reduction of services.

FinCom Mailbag

· Town of Ashby Expense report as 10/04/06.
· Letter from Lorraine Pease (town clerk) outlining approximate expenses of the recall election.
· Association of town finance annual meeting notice for October 28, 2006. Fincom member Walsh will attend. 
· NMRSD Expenditure report.
The next meetings of FinCom will be on Monday, November 6 and November 27, 2006 at 7:00 p.m

This meeting adjourned at 8:47 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dan Meunier, Chair
